
In The News… 

                                                

 
"Loving to learn as we build friendship and faith" 

 

 

Home Learning 
This week home learning information has come home with your child. I hope the information sets out our new 
expectations clearly but please do talk to a member of staff if you have any questions. We will be regularly 
reviewing this new format and welcome any feedback from you. 

 

World’s Biggest Coffee morning 
‘Change Lives with Every Slice’ at our coffee morning on Friday 28th September. Parents, grandparents and 
siblings please join us from 9am – 10am in the upper hall to help raise money for Macmillan Cancer Support. 
This will also be a non-school uniform day – pupils can come into school in home clothes in exchange for £1, 
cakes will also be on sale for pupils at break time for 20p.  

 

Clubs 

Our after school clubs continue to be ever so popular with many full and with waiting lists. We will try to start 
more clubs over the course of the year but please understand we are limited on space, particularly in the winter 
when clubs come indoors, and staffing as teachers have several commitments after school.  

 There are 4 space available in multi skills. Open to Year 1 & 2. 

 There are 10 spaces available in Zumba, we will be opening this club to Year 4 pupils too.  
Please speak to Mrs Cookson if your child would like to fill one of these places.  

 

KS1 welcome party 
Every year KS1 children welcome the new YR class to our school with a party organised by FoSSP. This will 
take place on Friday 28th September after school. See details from FoSSP. 

 

Second-hand Uniform 
If you have purchased second hand uniform from the FOSSP collection, please remove the previous owner’s 
name and replace with your child’s.  

 

Data Collection 
We will not be sending home paper copies of data sheets this year so if you need to change any contact 
details, please see Mrs Cookson or leave a note in the school office and we will update your records 
accordingly.  

 

Parenting Course 
A flyer detailing a parenting course available at both day and evening sessions on 25 Sep, 2, 9, 16 and 23 
October and 6 November have been emailed to you today. If you wish to attend please either email 
psa@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk or print and complete the slip and return to the office. The course will run at 
Manor Fields Primary School, Highbury Avenue. 

 

Communications Home                  Copies of letters are available on the website 
 

Year group Content Date of event 

Year 6 Bike Ability Thursday 20th/Friday 21st September 

Whole school  Home Learning  n/a 

Whole school  Club letters n/a 
 

FOSSP notices  email: fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk      Text: 07704 917418 

 Ice creams will be on sale every Friday after school hosted by year groups. 

 28.9.18 Reception welcome party after school for KS1. 

 10.10.18 Bag2school – if you’re having a clear out please save it! 

 11.10.18 AGM and social in school hall. 

 19.10.18 Bingo night – tickets on sale soon. 

 23.10.18 Disco 

 Blue jumpers, cardigans and fleeces on sale in the mobile every day. Help yourself and drop the money 
into the office. Please donate any old blue items for resale. Thank you. 

 

Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs E Weavers 
Headteacher 

Friday 14
th

 September 

2018  

Newsletter 2 

 

                             

mailto:psa@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk
mailto:fossp@sarum-st-pauls.wilts.sch.uk

